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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kong Lee <konghoualee@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 2, 2021 2:03 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Darrin Yaj
Subject: File - J2008B - Assessment #208107
Attachments: 888 Maryland Ave. E. - Settlements & Deed.pdf

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hi Mai,  
 
I am writing on behalf of my client, Quincy Inc. in regards to a Public Hearing Notice Ratification of Assessment. 
 
The notice proposed that property (28-29-22-22-0007) was secured / boarded back in December 2019. 
 
According to my client's recollection, the property was already boarded up and secured prior to their possession 
on 10/16/2019.  They did not see any additional boarding or securing of the property after their possession.  Also, during 
the Month of December 2019, the property was under construction as it was getting prepped to get a 
demo.  Demolition was completed the following month.  
 
Can you please advise or provide additional information to support this assessment. 
 
Please let me know if you would like any additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Kong Houa Lee  
Realtor/ Entrepreneur  
Cell / Text: (651)-785-4986 
 
Partners Realty 
2393 Rice Street, Suite 101 
Roseville, MN 55113 
Office: (651)-340-5026 


